
 

NORFOLK PARKING PARTNERSHIP JOINT COMMITTEE 
Summary of Decisions made by Norfolk Parking Partnership Joint Committee – Tuesday 8 March 2022 
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Key 
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5 Finance Update The Joint Committee: 
1. Reviewed and commented on the latest 2021/22 forecast outturn for 

the NPP CPE Account. 

2. Reviewed and commented on the latest 2021/22 forecast outturn for 

the Norwich City CPE Account.  

3. Agreed that the voting membership rights within the Delegated 

Functions Agreements should not be amended at this time and to 

commit to a reconsideration of this matter as and when any future 

formal amendments are considered. 

4. Agreed on the proposed new on-street pay and display and residents 

parking permit fees, which reflect current enforcement costs and 

account for the effect of inflation. 

5. Agreed that Norwich City on-street pay and display tariff increases 

should not be postponed for a further year to allow greater time for 

recovery from the pandemic. 

N/A N/A 

 

If you are a Member of Norfolk County Council, call-ins should be submitted to committees@norfolk.gov.uk using the call-in form by no later than 

4.00pm on Wednesday 23 March 2022. Further information about the call-in process can be found in Article 5, 5.4 of the Council’s Constitution. 

 

If you are a Member from a partner Authority your call-in arrangements may be different; please submit according to your authority’s governance 
arrangements. 

mailto:committees@norfolk.gov.uk
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/policy-performance-and-partnerships/policies-and-strategies/corporate/norfolk-county-council-constitution

